

## CITY OF SHAWNEE FIRE DEPARTMENT

Fire Chief Richard Potter

Office of the Fire Chief

Deputy Chief Corey Sands Deputy Chief Ryan Pyle Emergency Services Chief Matt Epperson Business Improvement Analyst Kristin Katzman

September 26, 2023

Dear Parent or Caregiver:

As part of Fire Prevention Week 2023, "Cooking safety starts with you. Pay attention to fire prevention", your child has been learning about the importance of kitchen safety and many other important fire safety tips.

Included in this lesson is the 2023 Fire Prevention Week homework assignment. We encourage you to help your child complete this checklist and reinforce what they have learned. This year the Shawnee Fire Department is proud to be working in tandem with our local Firehouse Subs restaurant for Fire Prevention Week. If you bring the completed 2023 Fire Prevention Week homework assignment to Firehouse Subs located at 6415 Quivira Road Shawnee, KS 66216, your child will receive a free kid's meal in the month of October!

You can also find more fire safety tips at www.cityofshawnee.org/departments/fire

Sincerely)

Richard Potter

Shawnee Fire Chief





